COPY.
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 7

12th September, 1930 b

Dear Sirs,'
With reference to the Classing Letter which
was addressed to you on the 13th June last respecting the
steam trawler "BALDER", I shall be glad to learn whether this
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vessel has yet come under your inspection for the outstanding
requirements of the Second 3pecial Survey No+3, and if not
how the case stands,

I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

pro Séeretary.

The Surveyors,
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AMSTERDAM ,
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